

PHILIPPINE MEDICAL ASSOCIATION

THEME: "BUILD, BUILD, BUILD PMA!"

Member

World Medical Association (WMA)

Co-Founder

Confederation of Medical Association in Asia and Oceania (CMAAO)

Medical Association of Southeast Asian Nations (MASEAN)

Secretariat

Philippine Medical Association Building, North Avenue, Quezon City 1105

Telephone Numbers: (632) 929-7361; 929-6366; 926-2447 Fax: (632) 929-6951

Mobile Numbers: 0927-5806903; 0947-2994782 (Membership) 0917-8221357; 0918-9234732 (Secretariat)

Email: philmedas@yahoo.com; philmedas@gmail.com; info@philippinemedicalassociation.org

Website: www.philippinemdecalassociation.org

NATIONAL OFFICERS 2018-2019

JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD President

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD Vice President

CHRISTINE S. TINIO, MD National Treasurer

BENJAMIN M. ALABAN, MD Secretary General

BOARD OF GOVERNORS

MARTIN HEGINIO C. QUERUBIN, MD Northeastern Luzon

FELIPE GOZAR L. DUQUE, MD Northwestern Luzon

WILFREDO F. BATOL, MD Central Luzon

ALEJANDRO Y. TAN, MD Manila

NORMA M. TORREGOZA, MD Quezon City

CORAZON E. LEYVA, MD Rizal

JOSE FLORENCIO F. LAPEÑA JR., MD Central Tagalog

NILO M. ALCOREZA, MD Southern Tagalog

MA. HUMILDE B. JANABAN, MD Bicol

ERLINDA G. DE LOS REYES, MD Western Visayas

MARLON T. CO, MD Central Visayas

REALINO G. MOLINA, MD Eastern Visayas

APRIL R. LOPEZ, MD Western Mindanao

DURES FE E. TAGAYUNA, MD Northern Mindanao

DANTE T. EUGENIO, MDSoutheastern Mindanao

GRACE MARILOU L. VEGA, MDNorthcentral Mindanao

ADAH JUNE C. ROBLES, MD Caraga

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2019-01-08-050

TO

: COMPONENT MEDICAL SOCIETY OFFICERS

SUBJECT

REQUEST FOR PHOTO COPY OF PRC ID CARD

DATE

JANUARY 8, 2019

Warmest Greetings!

The PMA will be renewing its accreditation as Accredited Professional Organization (APO) with the Professional Regulation Commission. One of the vital documents to be submitted is the list of current PMA officers and Component Society Officers with photo copies of individual professional identification card (PRC card).

In line with this, may we request for a photo copy of your PRC Card and kindly send it on or before January 18, 2019 through email at pma1903secretariat@gmail.com or through viber.

Thank you and Happy blessed New Year to all.

Yours truly,

BENJAMIN M. ALABAN, MD

Secretary General

Noted:

YOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD

President